
I oppose this bill, the waterways are public and we should be allowed to enjoy time outside on the water with our families playing.  
Not only that, it provides a lot of money to our economy - mechanics, gas, retailers for water sports, etc.  It is also good for our 
mental health in a world where most everything else has been taken away......it allows us to socially distance and provides a place 
away from electronics.


